
TOWN OF TEMPLE, NH 
 

Final Minutes of CIP Meeting 
January 27, 2016 

 
Committee Members Present:  Connie Kieley, Tedd Petro, Gary Scholl, Ken Caisse, 
and Barry West 
 

1. Reviewed final CIP narrative to be submitted to Town - approved 
unanimously by the board.   

 
2. Discussion of capital reserves ensued and postponed till next year.  

 
3. Quick review of following subjects: 

a. Demolition 
b. Floor 
c. Preserve documents 

No action required. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 PM. 

 
 
Minutes submitted by Tedd Petro 
 
 
 
 
 


